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Young Israel of the Main Line
Rabbi Avraham Steinberg

Shabbos Davening Times and Announcements

Parshas Emor
May 2–3, 2014
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Shabbos Davening Times
Candle lighting: 7:38pm
Mincha–Friday: 7:00pm
Tzais–Friday: 8:41pm

Sof Zman Krias Shema: 9:27am
Parsha Shiur: 7:50am
Sefer Tehillim with the

Malbim’s Commentary: 8:15am
Shacharis: 8:45am
Mincha: 7:25pm

Seudah Shlishis
Medical Halacha Shiur

Maariv: 8:42pm

Next Week Davening Times
Sunday: 7:15am & 8:00am / 7:45pm / 8:08pm
Monday: 6:40am / 7:45pm / 8:09pm
Tuesday: 6:50am / 7:45pm / 8:10pm
Wednesday: 6:50am / 7:45pm / 8:11pm
Thursday: 6:40am / 7:45pm / 8:12pm
Friday: 6:50am / 7:00pm (Mincha/Maariv)

Shabbos Candles Next Week:
Parshas Behar: 7:45pm

yeciw Kiddush is community sponsored.

ziyily dcerq Seudah Shlishis is community sponsored.

mixery

• The Sefer Tehillim with Malbim Shiur is given by Rabbi Steinberg.
• The Shabbos Afternoon Medical Halacha Shiur is given by Dr. Daniel Eisenberg.
• The Parsha Shiur is given by Naftali Perlberger.

+ Bnos & Pirchei will be held from 4:30pm–5:30pm, at LMS.
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Mazel Tov to Avraham & Meryl Zlochower and Family on the birth of a baby boy this Wednesday morning! The Shalom
Zachar will be at 9:30pm this Shabbos at the Zlochower home: 101 Summit Lane, Apt. I2.

Mazel Tov to Rabbi Dovid & Tamar Halpern on the birth of a baby boy, as well as to the grandparents, Eitan & Suri Halpern
at whose home the Shalom Zachar will take place this Friday night at 9:30pm: 29 Radcliffe Road.

An Important Message from the Kiddush Committee
The Kiddush Committee needs more volunteers for setting up Kiddush on Shabbos mornings. The more volunteers there
are, the less often each member has to do the Kiddush. Having lost a few members, the committee right now is down to 4
women where the ideal would be a minimum of 6 to 8 women—resulting in a frequency of less than once-per-month. Please
consider volunteering to help out with this job.

Upcoming events

Mikveh Renovations Completed Renovations at the Mikveh at Torah Academy have been completed and the Mikveh will
reopen this Sunday evening, May 4th. Please call the Mikveh phone line (610-642-8679) for times and scheduling.
There will be an ”Open Mikveh” this Motzei Shabbos, May 3, from 9:15-10:15pm for women to view the renovations.
Thank you to the Mikveh’s President, Marc Henzel, and to Galitte Den, Monica Rasch and Shari Saiman, for overseeing
the renovation project.
Thank you to Lower Merion Synagogue and to all of the interim Mikveh attendants for their service during this process.
The LMS Mikveh will return to its regular Friday night/Yom Tov schedule beginning on Sunday, May 4.

Chevra Mishnayos
The Chevra Mishnayos is learning Seder Nezikin.

http://www.yiml.org

